
WEST BOYLSTON MUNICIPAL LIGHT PLANT 

COVID-19 Response & Safety Measures, Updated 5/20/20 

Due to the declaration of a Massachusetts State of Emergency, Governor Baker's 
Orders and an abundance of caution necessary to assist in the containment and

response to COVID-19, WBMLP has implemented the following safety measures:

1. The WBMLP Offices are closed to public access until further notice.

2. Electric Bill Payments. Please consider making online electronic payments 
versus mailing or dropping off your payments. We have a drop-box in parking 
lot and a payment slot in front door.

WBMLP officials will continue to monitor the situation at the federal, state and local 

level and will adjust these measures accordingly. Please watch our website and 

Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/WestBoylstonElectric for updates. 

To contact us, please send us a message via our website Contact Page, or phone us 

with any questions at ((508) 835-3681. 

We wish all our customers continued good health. Thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation. 
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